FRIENDS OF ABERFOYLE AND BUCHLYVIE MEDICAL CENTRES
SC10 (SCO34962)
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (2nd session) HELD ON WEDNESDAY 17 AUGUST 2016
ABERFOYLE MEDICAL CENTRE
Present:  Isobel Madden (Chair), Chris Huxham , Dr Anne Lindsay, Dr Iain Henderson, Ros Dingwall, Catherine Love, Bernard Love, Gerry McGarvey, Betty McLaren, Mary-Lou and Jim Kerr, Bridget McPherson, June and Bala Naidoo, Tom and Hazel Fenlon.  Apologies for Absence were received from Mike & Penny Barry, Marion Penman.
· Minutes of AGM held on 1st June 2016 were approved by the meeting.  
· Election of Trustees –  After some discussion, a new Chair (Chris Huxham, taking over from Isobel Madden),  Treasurer (Catherine Love, taking over from Chris Huxham) and Secretary (Ros Dingwall, taking over from Catherine Love) were duly appointed, and all present expressed their thanks to  Isobel and Chris for their hard work and dedication.
· Drs Henderson and Lindsay agreed to be co-opted onto the FAB committee. The Board is now composed as follows:
· Trustees: Isobel Madden, Chris Huxham, Catherine Love, Ros Dingwall, Gerry McGarvey, Marion Penman, Bridget McPherson, Mary-Lou Kerr, Betty McLaren. 
Co-opted: Dr Anne Lindsay, Dr Iain Henderson. It was also suggested that Stuart Ballantyne  from Trossachs Search and Rescue might be co-opted onto the Board, but it was agreed that this should be discussed at the next Trustees meeting.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The future direction of FAB was discussed. Dr Henderson expressed the view that where fundraising was concerned, FAB should aim to direct this towards care in the community initiatives, e.g the purchase of defibrillators, which all agreed had been hugely successful. It was further suggested that FAB should steer more towards patient participation rather than fundraising, e.g. by organizing more ‘resuscitation’ classes. Gerry McGarvey suggested FAB might explore with interested parties in the community as to their needs. Ros Dingwall informed the meeting that Community Action Plan for Strathard is holding an Open Day and suggested FAB man a table there in order to publicise its activities to the community,  with a view to widening membership and attracting younger members in particular.
· The Coop Local Community Fund initiative was discussed, and Dr Lindsay confirmed that the Practice had been invited by Emma Ferguson from the Aberfoyle Coop to apply. Dr Lindsay submitted an application in July for funding from this initiative, and said any money would be used to purchase new wheelchairs for use at both Buchlyvie and Aberfoyle surgeries, as badly-needed replacements for existing ones. Coop members vote in September for charities they wish to support, and the Practice should hear shortly after whether they have been successful.
· A number of members raised the issue of the lack of an Open Surgery at Aberfoyle Medical Centre, which is a matter of concern to some in the community. Dr Lindsay said she would discuss this with colleagues at their next Practice meeting, and would also address the issue of appointment arrangements in general in a letter she would send for publication in the Strathard, Gartmore and Buchlyvie local newsletters.
· AOCB: the Committee expressed their concern over the lack of response from FVHB following the meeting in Buchlyvie in March last year. It was suggested that a letter be sent from the Trustees to  Jane Grant, CEO of FVHB, to request a response. The next  meeting of the Trustees will be held  at the Aberfoyle Medical Centre at 7.00 pm on Wednesday 16 November.  Isobel thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting.

